## CIS quick tips guide for redesigned portal

You're receiving this email because you're subscribed to UIT's public email list.

The Campus Information Services (CIS) portal (authentication required) was recently redesigned to improve usability and address limitations of the previous version, including issues that have caused outages in past semesters. The new interface was announced last semester through a series of email, Twitter, newsletter, and Pulse announcements, including the *@TheU* newsletter that was sent to all students, faculty, and staff on November 13, 2019.

A "quick tips" CIS guide is available in the UIT Knowledge Base to help users navigate the system's new features.

Please forward the guide link to your students and colleagues.

With the new interface, users may favorite the tiles they use most, conduct keyword searches, and filter categories. To better serve users with multiple campus roles, tiles are now displayed on a single page in different category sections that generally correspond to the previous portal's homepages. Tile icons also are cleaner and smaller, and the interface displays better on mobile devices.

We welcome your suggestions for improving the CIS portal. Thanks to the new design, we're able to provide more frequent updates based on user feedback.

If you have questions, your local IT support staff may be able to assist, or you may contact your respective central help desk: UIT Help Desk (801-581-4000, option 1) or the ITS Service Desk (801-587-6000).





NotifyIT | Follow us on Twitter | IT Services Status | IT Service Portal

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

University of Utah - UIT 102 S 200 E Ste 110 Salt Lake City, UT | 84111 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.